

April, 2019 Volume 6, Issue 8

April Newsletter





Director's Corner

Up, Up and Away, "We Go" summer program will soon be here and for us at GCC, that means more fun, more learning and new hands on experiences right on our own GCC campus. Children currently enrolled at GCC will continue with us throughout the summer.

This year we have planned for some wonderful vendors to come into GCC and provide great programs for all classes to enjoy. We will also have several special day events including fun snacks, art projects, family events and much, much more.

Each family will be assessed a summer program fee of \$100. All monies collected will be used to fund the summer program. Along with the special events and group project costs are activity program costs. Some of the costs for the vendors are Bubblemania \$415.00, Captain Carl \$445.00 and Artie Loon the magician \$300.00. Additional vendors will also be presenting some great fun and educational programs throughout the summer. You don't want your child to miss out on this fun adventure here at GCC. We are excited to provide a wonderful summer program to our children and families and we thank you for your help and support.

If an event is scheduled on a day your child does not normally attend GCC, you are welcome to come with your child for that event or activity. More information to follow.

You are Invited to Join The Geneva Presbyterian Church for Easter Sunday Services

"He is Risen!" Easter is a wonderful time of year and it is the reason we worship our Lord on Sunday morning. Geneva Presbyterian church welcomes and invites you to worship with us on Easter Sunday morning, April 21. There are 3 services to choose from, Sunrise service at 6am, Contemporary service at 9am and Traditional service at 10:30am. Children may attend Sunday School.

Holy Week begins with Palm Sunday, April 14, worship services at 9am and 10:30am. Maundy Thursday service April 18 at 7pm. Good Friday service April 19 at 3pm.

The Staff of GCC wishes you and your family a blessed Easter Celebration, and may our Lord continue to bless us all.

Calendar of Events

4/1 April Tuition Due

4/2&3 All School wear Blue Day

4/17&18 Easter Class Parties

4/19 GCC Closed for Good Friday

4/3,9,17,23 Chapel Days-Come join us 9am

5/1 May Tuition Due

5/1 \$100 Summer Fee Due per child 5/5 GCC children sing - 9:00 service

6/20 Pre-K Graduation

6/24 Up, Up and Away "We Go" Summer

Program Begins

Security and Personal Safety is Priority at GCC

The safety of children, staff and families will always be a high priority with GCC and the Geneva Presbyterian Church. Please make sure that GCC has updated information regarding changes to your **phone numbers**, address and updates or changes of those persons who are able to pick up your child from GCC. Please have anyone other than the parent who picks up your child bring their photo ID with them when picking up your child. We are also requesting if there is a change of who is picking up your child that you notify the GCC office by phone and preferably in writing.

Just a reminder that GCC closes at 6:30 p.m. We understand that there may be an emergency that keeps you from arriving on time, please call GCC at 949 581-2200 to inform us if you are going to be late. A late fee may be charged, please refer to the Parent Handbook page 11. The fee is \$5.00 for the first 15 minutes late and \$1.00 per minute thereafter. This charge will be added for payment on your next statement. A closing staff member may also contact you if your child has stayed longer than their normal pick up time as we have several children whose families share the pick-up responsibility. Thank you for supporting our staff as they want to make sure that your child is safe and secure.



GCC Children Sing Sunday, May 5th

Our GCC children will sing during the 9:00 a.m. Worship service Sunday, May 5th. Please bring children to their classroom between 8:30 and 8:45 a.m. Parents then proceed to Simpson Hall to wait for the 9:00 service to begin. After children sing they will return to their classroom for a snack and activity and can be picked up by their parents at the end of the church service approximately 10:00.

We thank you for sharing your children's talents with members and guests of Geneva Presbyterian Church. Please join us on the Courtyard after the service for refreshments.

Parent Conferences

Parent/Teacher Conferences were held March 25-29. We thank you parents for taking time to meet with your child's teacher. The teaching staff here at GCC put a lot of time and effort into providing a quality program for your child. The staff welcomes the partnership between home and school as they build a program that helps your child in their developmental growth and helps to guide them on the road for future school success. If at any time you need to talk to the teacher or the Director please contact us, we are here for you.



Remembering Summer of 2018



The children experienced a wonderful summer at GCC. Bubblemania, Water Day, Captain Carl, The Music Company and much, much more. Thank you parents, this awesome summer was not possible without your support!